

Sponsored by Philoptochos

Any parish member who would like to "adopt" a person for Christmas that is aging out of the foster care program should see Mary Lucas to select a name and their wish list for new winter clothing and other items along with detailed instructions.

Your "person " may be a child because their parent is aging out of the program!

Wrapped packages are to be brought to church by December 15th.

Thank you so much for participating in this heartwarming project.



For questions or a name you can call or text Mary at 248-496-9172

FELLOWSHIP